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PE Kit   

 Trainers for outdoor sport   

 Navy or grey shorts   

 White T Shirt with round neck   

 Plain black/navy sweatshirt and 

jogging bottoms   

For safety reasons the only item of 

jewellery that may be worn is a watch.   

Everything should be clearly marked 

with your child’s name.

 

 

  Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 

 

Harry         Georgie 

Leiah         Hallie 

Aria          Grace C 

Henry B    Conner 

Ted           Gabby 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a fantastic World Book Day. Thank 

you so much for supporting our children 

with brilliant costumes and word 

choices. Lots of thinking outside the box! 

It was wonderful to celebrate our Year 3 

& 4 children today as they performed 

their Waka Waka dance in front of the 

whole school. 

Wishing all the lovely ladies of St 

Catherine’s a very special Mothering 
Sunday. 

P Fearn 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

Please make sure you stay with your 

child at school until 8.30am. There is not 

necessarily a member of staff on duty 

and we cannot guarantee your child’s 

safety until school begins at 8.30am 

Book Swap Boxes 

Please have a look at home and see if 

you have any books that your child has 

grown out of. We would be very grateful 

if you would bring them in and put them 

in the book boxes outside the library. 
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What’s on? 

Friday 15th March – Hazel Class Forest 

School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

Friday 15th March – Ash Class Parent’s 

Assembly 2.30pm 

Friday 15th March – Year 3 & 4 Dance 
Performance 2.50pm 

Friday 22nd March – Maple Class Forest 
School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

Wednesday 27th March – Oak Class 
Parent’s Assembly 2.30pm 

 

29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays 

 

Kids Corner: 

Year 3 and Year 4 have practised 

hard and perfected their dance for 

the Freshwater Dance Festival. This 

was sadly postponed but, the 

children will perform for parents and 

carers on Friday 15th March 2.50pm 

in a Parent’s Assembly. 

 

 
 

Sycamore Class Forest School Session: 

      
  
Sycamore Class were so pleased to welcome their parents to a special Forest 

School Session this afternoon. 

They showed them around our Forest School area and built dens together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leighton 

loved the 

music and 

dancing 
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World Book Day 

We all had a wonderful time on World Book 

Day dressing up as words. We had; Fragile, 

Vending Machine, Flamboyant and lots 

more. 

Every time the old school bell was rung 

everyone stopped what they were doing to 

read! 

 

 

 

Kids Corner: 

Year 3 and Year 4 have 

practised hard and perfected 

their dance for the Freshwater 

Dance Festival. This was sadly 

postponed but, the children will 

perform for parents and carers 

on Friday 15th March 2.50pm in a 

Parent’s Assembly. 

 

 

 

   

Leighton 

loved the 

music and 

dancing 
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Staff and children have been discussing ideas planning our LENT fundraising events for 

SCHOOL IN A BAG – Please see the pdf attached for details. 

 

We are looking for contributions for a mural we will be creating on the wall in the hall. 

Please encourage your child to draw pictures that show our Branches of Love and Super 

Citizen values. Please drop off any pictures to the school office. Some examples are below: 

     


